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From: Iqbal, Al-Azad
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2011 9:38 AM
To: ‘darlana@ma-llc.net
Cc: ‘john©ma-Ilc.nett
Subject: DM 11-210 Maneru-Agraz deficiency and status

The application is under review. There are some regulatory updates which we are working to
incorporate in our registration process. It is causing some delays which we are hoping to overcome
soon.
We found one deficiency in your application. Although you attached your business license from other
states, it seems like you did not provide the Authorization to do business in New Hampshire from the
secretary of state as required under Puc 2006.02(5). Please provide the required document to complete
your application.
If you have any question, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thanks!

Al-Azad Iqbal
Utility Analyst - Electric Division
New I lampshire PubLic Utilities (ommisslon
21 S. Fruir SC, Ste 10
C oncord, NJ 1. 03301 2429
(603) 271-603e
Email: Al-Azad.M.Igbal@puc.nh.gov

From: Darlana Barnett Fmailto:darlana@ma-IIc.net]
Sent: Thursday, October 27, 2011 4:25 PM
To: PUC
Subject: Status on Application

I would like to check status on an application we did to serve the New Hampshire electricity
market as an aggregator. Our company name is Maneri-Agraz, LLC If there is a number I can
call to get this information I would appreciate it.

Thank you
Darlana Barnett

Maneri~Agraz
ee~g~ ~fflcfcnt ‘ightiz;gprofrcskmals

Maneri.-Agraz, LLC
1620W. Sam Houston Pkwy N.
Houston, TX 77043

832-358-3900 office
832-358-3927 fax
dariana@ma-Ilc,net
hftp://www.ma-IIc,net


